Region 34 Planning Committee
Frequency Allocation Request Approval

December, 12" 2016

Larry White

Director Support Services
P.O. Box 180

Owasso, Oklahoma 74055
Iwhite@citofowasso.com

RE: Region 34 approval of 800MHz application identified below

Dear Mr. White:

As the Chairman for Region 34 800MHz Planning Committee, I write this letter to reflect that the
committee has reviewed the City of Owasso’s application to the Federal Communications Commission
(FCC), Frequency Coordination RSAH03181600221 operating under rules 90.617, FRN 0001689330
as our application #800-002-APP.

The committee found that the request was in compliance with the Region 34 Plan, with the exception of
the use of one frequency pair allocated by the plan to serve as a guard channel. The Committee agreed
to approve the application, subject to a suitable replacement of the guard channel frequency. On
11/9/16, Emery Reynolds (The Spectrum Firm, Inc.) provided an updated 601 containing a suitable
replacement. An additional 601 was submitted for an NPSPAC Mutual Aid channel using 853.01250.
Based upon the initial review by the Committee, and subsequent updates from the Spectrum Firm, the
application has been approved.

Please accept this letter as an approval for the aforementioned amended Frequency Coordination
RSAH03181600221.

Respectfully,

SN

Scott Walsh
Chairman, Region 34 700MHz Committee and 800MHz Committee

cc: Emery Reynolds
The Spectrum Firm
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